
 
 

 
 

 

Important Notice – Date Change 
 

The Third Mutual  

Water Conservation  

Sub-Committee Meeting 
 

Scheduled for  
Wednesday, Jan. 13, 2021 

At 10:00 A.M. 

As a Virtual Meeting 

 

HAS BEEN RE-SCHEDULED 
 

For Wednesday, January 20, 2021 

At 10:00 A.M. 
As a Virtual Meeting 

 


